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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 174 would appropriate $3,000,000 to the Oklahoma Tourism and Recreation Department for 

necessary repairs and renovations of Alabaster Caverns State Park. This was the agency's initial 

estimate for repairs in 2019, but due to continued deterioration, rises in the cost of labor and 

material, the estimate has risen. Specialists will need to be hired to determine a true estimate of 

the completion of adequate and safe repairs. 

 

FY’24 Impact: $3 million 

 

Full Year Impact: $3 million 

 

Prepared by: Oklahoma Department of Tourism and Recreation 


